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Comments: Please don't let this become another Paws Up Ranch where only out of staters can afford to go.  We

moved to Montana over a decade ago, and the first adventure we went on was Holland Lake falls.   We loved

how quiet, peaceful and especially crowded the area was.  Underdeveloped is a good thing!  We visited the lodge

on that trip and it felt like we stepped back in time to a simpler world.  Its a feeling that will be lost if the property

is overdeveloped as they propose.  We have since brought two children into this world and want them to have the

opportunity to visit Holland Lake without a corporate giant on its shores that will inevitably make Holland Lake

less accessible to all by developing Holland lake and inevitably pricing locals out, and ultimately take away that

special feeling that Holland lake lodge still has.

 

I strongly discouarage you from allowing this company to move forward with the proposed master plan.  Please

listen to the people that live here and do what's right.  It would be far better to be left alone, and kept as a historic

site.  If that's too much to ask for, Montana is doomed.


